


Canberra.
The Discussion Paper is available on the NCA’s website at www.nca.gov.au. The NCA welcomes
feedback by close of business on 22 June 2021. Comments in response to the proposal outlined in the
paper can be:

emailed to seaplanes@nca.gov.au
mailed to Mr Andrew Smith, Chief Planner, National Capital Authority, GPO Box 373, Canberra
ACT 2601
hand-delivered to the National Capital Authority, Ground Floor, Treasury Building, King Edward
Terrace, Parkes ACT 2600.

The NCA seeks an open and transparent consultation process. The NCA intends to publish
submissions, including the names of submitters, on the NCA website. Contact details such as physical
address, email or phone number will not be published. If you have a concern about having your name
published on the internet you must make this clear when submitting your comments. If you do not
wish your submission, or parts of your submission, to be published on the internet as part of the
Discussion Paper consultation process, please contact the NCA to discuss before making a submission.
It would be appreciated if you could please forward this advice to any member groups of your
organisation, such as residents’ groups representing individual suburbs or areas.
If you would like to discuss the matters raised in the paper, please contact the NCA’s Chief Planner,

Kind regards
Justine
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IMPORTANT: 

This email may contain confidential or legally privileged information and may be protected by
copyright. It remains the property of the Civil Aviation Safety Authority and is meant only for use by
the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply
email and delete all copies, together with any attachments.




